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Regulatory Division SPK-2008-01183-DC

Karen Spray

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
P.O. Box 2651

Durango, Colorado 81302

Dear Ms. Spray:

Based upon your December 2012 monitoring report, prepared by LT Environmental, we have
determined that restoration of the South Fork of Texas Creek is successful. Therefore, additional
monitoring reports are not required. Please keep in mind that your permit requires that the
authorized structure be properly maintained.

Please refer to identification number SPK-2008-01183-DC in any correspondence
concerning this project. If you have any questions, please contact me at the Durango Regulatory
Office, 1970 E 3rd Ave., #109, Durango, Colorado 81301, email
Kara.A.Hellige@usace.army.mil, or telephone 970-259-1604. For more information regarding
our program, please visit our website at www.spk.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory.aspx.

Sincerely,

Kara Hellige
Chief, Durango Office
Sacramento District

Copy furnished
Ms. Julie Linn, LT Environmental



